
Important Dates in December  

December 5 – Family Math Night 

December 7- Saturday tutoring – 

selected students only 

December 18 – Winter Music, dance and 

guitar Program 

December 19- International Fair/Early                    

Release day 

 December 20- January 6 – Winter Break 

 January 7– Students return  

 

Principal’s Message 

As 2024 comes to an end, I would like to thank 

all of you for your commitment, hard work and 

support you give to Howard Burnham 

Elementary.   

We continue to work diligently with your 

children, so they achieve a high level of 

academic progress. This month, we will focus on 

mid-year testing to identify individual needs. I 

know they will be successful! 

On behalf of all the staff at HBE, I would like to 

wish all our families a wonderful holiday! Take 

some time to relax and enjoy time with family 

over the winter break.  See you all in 2025! 

 

Martha Franco, 

Principal 
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Greetings from 1st grade Team 

As we head into the Winter Break, we 

would like to express our deep appreciation 

for the role you play in the education of our 

students.  We hope you’ll encourage your 

child to stay engaged during the break by 

diving into a good book, spending time 

outdoors, or enjoying time with loved ones. 

We wish you good health and the hope that 

2025 is an amazing year. 

 

 

 

 

Winter Music Program       

We are excited to invite our parents and families to our 

Winter Music program this year. It will be held at the 

DaVinci Auditorium on December 18th at 6 pm.  

Orchestra will perform on the 17th.   

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 


